
From: Nicola.McDonald@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Nicola.McDonald@met.pnn.police.uk]  
Sent: 16 October 2018 09:23 
To:  
Cc: Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk>; Patel, Yogini 
<Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk>; Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: CONSULT : New Premises - 25A Walm Lane, London, NW2 5SH - 13501 

 

Dear Stefano 

Thank you for the accepting Police conditions. 

Police will not be making any further representations to this application. 

I look forward to meeting you soon. 

Nicola 

 

******************************************************************* 

From: Stefano Fenzi  

Sent: 15 October 2018 14:26 

To: McDonald Nicola - QK  

Subject: Re: CONSULT : New Premises - 25A Walm Lane, London, NW2 5SH - 

13501 

 

Hi, it's Fenzi Stefano, director and dps of LA BOTTEGA DI ANNA LTD 25a walm 

Lane NW2 5SH.  

I confirm that I read and understood all conditions. I accept everything. At the 

moment we are waiting for the new cctv system that will be ready and operating at the 

end of the week. Kind regards.  

-- 

Sent from Libero Mail for Android 

 


